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GREGORY E. KELLER, P.A. 
3600 Shoreline Drive 
P.O. Box 73 
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September 30, 1993 

Remington Arms Co., Inc. 
Arms Service Division 
14 Hoefler Avenue 
Ilion, Hew York 13357 

Ladies/Gentlemen: 

Gregory E. Keller 
Attorney # 172091 

Also admitted In 
Idaho & Washington 

Enclosed for your examination is the barreled action 
model 700 BDL (left hand). 

from my 

During the fall of 1991, while hunting elk in Idaho, I 
safety off on this rifle and it discharged accidently. 
that ay trigger finger was outside the trigger guard. 
or property (other than a tree) were injured. 

pushed the 
I am sure 

Bo persons 

I called your company when I got back home and explained what had 
happened. I also explained that a friend of mine bought a model 
700 at about ·the same time, and back in the late 70's when we 
were hunting together, he had the same experience. I was told 
that there had been a recall on some model 700 triggers, that I 
should send the barreled action to you to be checked, and that if 
found to be defective or subject to the recall, the trigger 
mechanis• would be replaced at your expense. I got the rifle new 
in 1977, have been the only one to use it, and know that the 
trigger mechanisa has not been modified or adjusted by anyone. 

I apologize for the delay in getting this to you. I have not 
used this rifle since the incident in 1991. I keep putting this 
off until the last minute, and end up borrowing a 9UD for deer 
hunting here. If you can get this back to me by Kovember 5, I 
would appreciat& it. If you can't, that's my fault. 

Thank you. 

Very truly yours, 

.~/{Jl' V':J fj, (.t, {l'--" 
Gre~ry ,. Keller 

PS03621 


